
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Monday 18th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Violin & Cello Continuers Yr5 & 6 

 

We have been informed by Haringey Music Service that they will begin Year 5 & 6  Violin & Cello continuer 

lessons for every Tuesday lunchtime from Tuesday 19th September.   

 

Your child will have an earlier lunch to their peers in order to attend the sessions and be back in time for 

their afternoon lessons.  Your child’s teacher will explain to them when and where to go for the sessions.   

 

We ask that your child remains committed to taking part in their lessons and that if they no longer wish to 

take part, they discuss this with you and that you email the school to let us know this is the case. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher  

 

 


